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1) A proposal to allow crossbows to be

used during the late portion of the

archery season across the Upper

Peninsula.

211 answers

2) A proposal to remove the three-point

antler point restriction on the regular

tag of the deer combo license in the

Upper Peninsula. Legal bucks on this

tag would have one antler 3 inches or

greater, which would standardize this

regulation across much of the state. It

also would make the regulations for the

regular tag of the deer combo license

and the single deer license consistent

across the Upper Peninsula.

211 answers

3) In the 2021 deer regulation changes

the DNR is recommending to the NRC

requiring all recreational and

supplemental feeding be limited to 2

gallons per calendar day and 2 gallons

at any one time in the Upper Peninsula.

211 answers

Yes 144 votes 68.2%

No 62 votes 29.4%

Other 5 votes 2.4%

Yes 95 votes 45.0%

No 112 votes 53.1%

Other 4 votes 1.9%

Yes 83 votes 39.3%

No 107 votes 50.7%

Other 21 votes 10.0%


